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November 15, 2024 
 
 
Jenny Russell 
Norwood Water Commission 
1670 Naturita Street 
PO Box 528 
Norwood, CO 81423 
 
 
Re:  CWCB Local Assistance Program Grant Approval   
 
 
Dear Jenny: 
 
 
I am pleased to inform you that I have approved the request by the Norwood Water 
Commission for a CWCB Local Capacity Program grant. The maximum amount of the grant is 
$144,771 for up to 75 percent of the cost of the NWC Water Storage and Supply Planning 
project. I understand that the grant will result in a federal grant application, and you will 
report back to the CWCB the federal grant decision within 30 days of notification from the 
federal agency. 
 
Michael Regan of this office will be the project manager on this grant. 
 
 
Sincerely, 
 

 
 
Lauren Ris, Director 
Colorado Water Conservation Board 
 
 
E-mail Copy: 
CWCB Operations Section Staff 
 


